
             NEWS RELEASE  
         From Mayor Dean DePiero 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   Contact: Jack P. Marschall 
Friday, April 25, 2008    (440) 885-8181 or (216) 346-9935 (cell) 
 
 
 

 
PARMA GAZEBO SITE UNDER CONSTRUCTION  
 
(PARMA) – Parma Service Department workers are repairing a collapsed storm sewer near the 
gazebo at Ridgewood Lake Park.  The repairs will be completed by the end of July. 
 
A portion of the construction site area is off limits due to safety concerns, but the park remains 
open.  
 
City officials remind residents they can utilize the new gazebo at James W. Day Park, formerly 
Nike Park, on Pleasant Valley Road.  The gazebos are always popular locations for public use 
and special event picture-taking.    
 
Both parks have outdoor swimming pools, a playground and picnic pavilions.  They are open for 
summer activities from June through August.   
 
James W. Day Park also has four softball fields, eight soccer fields, an outdoor basketball court, 
hiking and exercise trails and concession stands.  
 
The park is named after former Parma Mayor James W. Day. 
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